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Headteacher

Mr Darren Locke






        Tel:  01270 661526

e-mail  head@vinetree.cheshire.sch.uk


                                Fax: 01270  650367

or        admin@vinetree.cheshire.sch.uk  (office)

Dear Parents,

It is with profound sadness that I write to inform you of the passing of one of our former pupils, Sam Bellingham. Sam attended our school and left us last year and was a cherished member of our school community.  We have informed the children in Key Stage 2 during an assembly this morning.
Remembering Sam

Sam was known for his kind heart, bright smile, and positive spirit. He made a lasting impact on both his class mates and teachers with his enthusiasm and zest for life. His memory will forever hold a special place in the hearts of all who knew him.

Support for Our Community

We understand that this news may be difficult for many, particularly those who knew Sam personally. Staff will be available to provide support to any children who need someone to talk to during this time. We encourage you to reach out if you or your child needs assistance in coping with this loss.

How You Can Help

For those who would like to express their condolences or support Sam’s family during this difficult time, we will be organizing a collection of messages, cards and tributes. These can be sent to the school office, and we will ensure they are passed on to the Bellingham family. We hope this will provide a small measure of comfort and a way for us all to remember him together.
Conclusion

Our thoughts and deepest sympathies are with Sam’s family and friends during this incredibly difficult time. We ask that you give them time to grieve and come to terms with this tragedy.  We will continue to support our children and staff as we navigate through this period of mourning.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

With deepest sympathy,

Mr. Darren Locke  

Headteacher
VINE TREE PRIMARY SCHOOL


DANE BANK AVENUE


CREWE


CHESHIRE


CW2 8AD
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